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June 4, 2015 
 
Mr. Thaddeus Cohen 
Ms. Venetia A. Flowers 
Planning Department 
City of Key West 
P.O. Box 1409 
Key West, Florida 33041 
 
Re: EDSA’s Continuing Services Agreement – Planning and Landscape Architectural Services 

for the City of Key West 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cohen and Ms. Flowers: 
 
We have enjoyed the opportunity to work as one of the City of Key West’s Continuing Services 
providers for Planners, Landscape Architects and Urban Designers.  We believe that we, in 
conjunction with you and your team and the residents of Key West, will be able to continue to bring 
our expertise and experience to the City and help deal with some of the challenges in planning and 
design. 
 
It is with this strong desire; we respectfully request that the City of Key West authorize our 2 year 
renewal of the contract. 
 
If you need any further information from us, please let us know. 
 
Thank you and we look forward to continuing to work with you. 
 
All the best, 
 

 
Paul D. Kissinger, FASLA, PLA 
Principal 


